TACOMA/PIERCE COUNTY

RESIDENTIAL BURGLARY

Tacoma Police detectives need your
help to identify the suspects
responsible for a residential burglary
and motor vehicle theft.

On July 2, 2022, at 2:45 a.m., the
pictured suspects stole a pickup truck
that was parked in front of a
residence in the 2700 block of N.
Union Ave. They drove to the alley
behind the residence and used the
garage door opener to gain access to
the detached garage. The suspects
stole several items, including a
pressure washer. The truck was
recovered near E. 15th St and E. D St.

The suspects are described as white males in their 30's. One of them has a snake tattoo on the right
side of his neck.

Receive up to SI 0 0 0 dollars for information leading to
the arrest and charges filed for the person in this case.

Call 1-800-222-TIPS

All tipsters will remain anonymous



